
  

 
 

 

Circular AUS/2021-2022               11 March 2022 
 
Dear parents and students,  
 
 
SPRING BREAK DATES 
School will close for Spring Break on Friday 25th of March and will open again for Term 3 on Monday 
11th of April. The administrative offices will be open during this time for admissions and payments. 
 
Please stay safe and healthy during this break. 
 
 
RAMADAN SCHOOL TIMINGS 
Ramadan is scheduled to start on the 2nd of April this year and when students and staff return for Term 
3, the school timings will be followed as shared below. These times will be followed to abide by the 
KHDA requirements of a shortened day to accommodate fasting students and staff during this 
important time of reflection and prayers. 

 
Mondays – Thursdays:  
7.30AM till 12.30PM (Gates for own transport students will open at 12.45pm) 
Fridays: 
7.30AM till 11.30AM (Gates for own transport students will open at 11.45am) 
#NOTE: The FS2 students will follow the same school timings during Ramadan, but please 
refer to separate communication from Ms Elza (Head of FS) to confirm arrangements for 
FS2. 
 
 
ADMISSIONS FOR SIBLINGS FOR 2022-23 ACADEMIC YEAR   
The admissions for siblings of our current students for the 2022-23 academic year already started and 
the relevant link is available on the new school website to initiate the registration process for siblings. 
 
If you have any queries with regards to this process, please contact the Admissions Officer on the 
following email address: admission@arabunityschool.ae   
 
 
Please stay safe and healthy! 
 
 
 
 
 
Leonard Murphy 
Principal 
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